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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD951, An Act to 
require disclosure of campaign funding sources.  This is sadly no more than a way to 
control pacs and political donors by making them go through more and more hoops 
and loops so that they are hindered, afraid to make a mistake and get fined large 
penalties.  To add how the money is used, every nuance, is debilitating and 
cumbersome, AND unnecessary! It's being used to get elected.  More reports to the 
Commissioner on governmental Ethics and Election Practices will turn many donors 
away because they haven't got the time or inclination to go through all that.  A 
first-time office-seeker can find it too much.  I'm sure the additional threat of fines 
will also turn them away.  If they put into writing that it will be used for, let's say 
signs, and they don't need it for signs but for something else, they can be fined.  This 
will turn away many people who could be excellent additions to our elected 
lawmakers!  From reading this piece of Legislation, I believe it is unnecessary and 
debilitating to our election process.  THank you for voting OUGHT NOT TO PASS 
on LD951.


